
 
 

 
 

Miss Meloy 

Friday 17th November 2017 

 CLASS NEWS 

 

We have had a fab week and have started our topic 

about the Vikings. We investigated how to write our 

name in runes stitched then stitched it on to a piece 

of cloth. 

 

In line with Anti-bullying Week, we have also been 

exploring why people bully and in some cases we 

actually felt a little bit sorry for the bullies 

themselves. We also designed a comic strip to show 

others how to deal with bullying. 

 

Next week, please can you send your child to school 

with an orange for our Christingle service.  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY: 

Our PE days are Mondays (outdoor) and Wednesdays(indoor). Forest school – 23rd November. 

Homework is due in on Monday. Non uniform for Christmas hampers on Friday 24th November 

ROLL OF HONOUR 

 

Learner of the week –  Kylah Khan 

For: for a fabulous attitude and trying so 

hard with her handwriting and maths 

 

BLP – Connie Bowron 

Maths -  Dylan Carey 

Reading – Guy Kiely 

Writer  - Jack Harvey 

Topic – Daniel Goldsworthy 

 

 


